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Changes in Commission 
Welcome new commissioners 
Rick Rittenhouse and Mike 
Borders.  Mr. Rittenhouse has 
been a resident of Bancroft for 
about 16 years and will serve in 
the department of public 
services.  Mr. Borders also a 
long-time resident of about 25 
years will serve as 
maintenance commissioner.  
We are so happy to have them 
on our commission! 

 
 
REMINDER FROM CHIEF YEAGER  
If you are planning a trip you may 
now go directly to www.cityofbancroft.org and fill out a Housewatch form.  This goes 
directly to Chief Yeager and he keeps a record of it so if there is an emergency he can 
contact you.  If you do not have access to email or would prefer to fill out the house watch 
form, just contact Clerk Tuthill or Chief Yeager.  Please make sure we have your current 
phone numbers. 

SNOWY STREETS 
The arrival of cold weather could bring more snow and ice.  The City of Bancroft has a 
contract to salt when icy and remove snow when we get 3 inches or more at one time. 
 
 

 
Please welcome to the neighborhood Evan and Hope Storck, 7508 Maria Avenue. 
 
 New to Bancroft?  Please let Clerk Tuthill know and she will add you to the directory and email list.  We would also like 
to welcome you in the newsletter. 

CITY OF BANCROFT 
COMMISSION 

 
MAYOR 

Jeff Magers 
502-762-4334 

mayor@cityofbancroft.org 
police@cityofbancroft.org  

 
COMMISSIONERS 

 
Matthew Tungate 

262-8658 
  communications@cityofbancroft.org 

 
Edwin Evers 

finance@cityofbancroft.org 
937-470-7384 

 
Mike Borders 

maintenance@cityofbancroft.org 
502-235-6968 

 
Rick Rittenhouse 

publicservices@cityofbancroft.org 
502-425-7539 

 
TREASURER 

Arnold Shaikun 
426-6452 

treasurer@cityofbancroft.org 
 

CITY CLERK 
Shannon Tuthill 

240-8491 
                clerk@cityofbancroft.org 

 
POLICE CHIEF 
Anthony Yeager 

chief@cityofbancroft.org 
 

ATTORNEY 
Schiller, Osbourn, Barnes 

 & Maloney 
 

WEBSITE 
www.cityofbancroft.org   

 

NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM February 9, 2017 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Westport Road 

All residents are welcome. 

City of Bancroft 
P.O. Box 22401 

Louisville, KY 40252 

 

LET’S ALL BE GOOD NEIGHBORS! 
 
Please remember not to park your car on the 
street for more than 24 hours or across from the 
entrance of someone's driveway.  
 
We have received complaints regarding dogs 
running loose in the city.  This is not only a 
violation of Bancroft City Ordinances but also 
Louisville Metro Ordinances.  Please remember 
dogs must be on leashes at all times.   Dogs 
allowed to bark for long periods of time is 
considered a nuisance as well. 
 
Please also clean up after your pets.  Let’s 
keep Bancroft a beautiful place to live. 
 
Please report any violators immediately to 
Police Chief Yeager and they will be cited.  If 
he’s not available, contact Animal Control at 
(502) 574-2111 option #5. 
 
 

RUMPKE 
Recycling collection days for 

February and March are 2/6, 2/20, 
3/6 and 3/20.  Yard debris will be 

picked up 2/13 and 3/13 only.  
Rumpke will not pick up yard 

debris left in plastic bags. 

The 2017 Bancroft Directory.  Please 

contact Clerk Tuthill no later than March 

1st if you have an addition or correction 

to the Directory.  One will be delivered to 

each resident when complete!   
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